OFFICE OF THE DISTRICT ATTORNEY
CONTRA COSTA COUNTY

Diana Becton

DISTRICT ATTORNEY

August 31, 2018

Ricky Hull

Interim Chief, Kensington Police Department
1042 Breton Drive

Fairfield, CA 94533

RE: Investigation into your handling of 2009 Initiative Petitions
DA report #013-0958464

Dear Chief Hull,

As explained to you via phone call from Chief Paul Mulligan this morning, the Contra Costa
County District Attorney’s Office has completed our investigation into the above-entitled matter.
Although the decision has been made not to pursue criminal charges with respect to this
investigation at this time, please be advised of the law as outlined in the attached letter so as to
ensure that in the future you and your Department comply with the law with respect to the
handling of voter information.

Should you have any questions regarding this situation I can be contacted at (925) 957-8791.
Sin

Lynn E. Uilkema
Senior Deputy District Attorney
Contra Costa County



